
From: "David Peyton" <David.Peyton@traviscountytx.gov>
To: "John Routh" <John.Routh@traviscountytx.gov>

Date: 8/19/2020 3:59:19 AM
Subject: RE: 20-28538 10206 Barr Lane - Concrete crushing facility

Thanks for reaching out and sharing John.
 
 
 
David Peyton, CPESC, CESSWI
Environmental Project Manager
Travis County TNR
MS4 Storm Water Management Program (SWMP)
Office Phone: (512) 854-7686
 
 
 
From: John Routh 
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 4:35 PM
To: John mitch White <Johnmitch.White@traviscountytx.gov>; David Peyton <David.Peyton@traviscountytx.gov>
Cc: Andre Betit <Andre.Betit@traviscountytx.gov>; Teresa Calkins <Teresa.Calkins@traviscountytx.gov>
Subject: 20-28538 10206 Barr Lane - Concrete crushing facility
 
John, David,
During our weekly engineering project meeting, it was suggested I bring one of my projects to your attention.
Attached is the Barr Lane concrete crushing project with Arterial A overlaid, and the engineering report.
The engineering report described the select fill area as an unconsolidated resource extraction area (quarry) that will 
be backfilled with crushed concrete.
My concern is vertical particle migration causing premature failure of Arterial A.
This sheet was provided to the Engineering firm:  Westward Environmental https://www.westwardenv.com/
 
Andre’
Looking at their website: They do not indicate they have experience in transportation design.  I am not confident they
have staff that can address the extra wear and tear the hauling trucks will have on these roads.
 
John Routh, P.E., PMP
Travis County Transportation and Natural Resources (TNR)
Development Services
700 Lavaca, Suite 640
Austin, TX 78701
Office: 512-854-5196  Mobile: 512-587-1691
John.Routh@TravisCountyTX.Gov
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This electronic mail message, including any attachments, may be confidential or privileged under applicable 
law. This email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not 
the intended recipient of this email, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, 
disclosure or any other action taken in relation to the content of this email including any attachments is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently 
delete the original and any copy of this email, including secure destruction of any printouts.


